
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

MAY 27 1981 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your attorneys letter to Mr. Daniel 
Metcalfe dated April 10, 1981, enclosing your 
1981, wherein you enclose worksheets which you 

letter 
state 

dated April 4, 
are illegible. 

Enclosed are the two worksheets which were received with 
with your letter with the material which appeared to be illegible 
rewritten. 

Sincerely yours, 

k. 	/121P 
James K. Hall, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 

Enclosures (2) 
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